
Call for Abstracts and Applications 
 

  
The Regional Science Association International (www.regionalscience.org/) will 

organize a Symposium, on the theme Regional Development in Western Asia; a 

Regional Science Perspective, that will be held on October 2nd  at Armenian State 

University of Economics, Yerevan and a Workshop, on October 3rd and 4th at the 

Dilijan Training and Research Centre of central bank of Armenia, Dilijan.  

 

The call for abstracts to the Symposium is open. 
 

Deadline for Abstracts submissions to the Symposium: August 5, 2016.  

 

Applications for the Workshop are welcomed. 
 

Deadline for the Application to the Workshop: July 30, 2016. 

 

All information at the event website: http://regionalscience.org/armenia2016  

 

Looking forward to meeting you in Armenia! 

 

Anahit Harutyunyan  

Chair of the Local Organizing Committee  

 

 

 

 

Organization and Support 

                  
 

              
 

Contacts 

RSAI - Regional Science Association International 

Email: rsai@apdr.pt  

Web: www.regionalscience.org 
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